PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANTY

Mr. T. W. Bishop
U. S. Nuclear Regula-
tory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria 2, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr.

have received your lette

huyler forwarding a
four letter requested that we I A
which occurred on Augus 30, However,
a position to prepare responses to these
in a number of critical licensing and othe
the Diablo Canyon units, and, consequently
at this time to work on the allegations.
like tc have until October 30, 1984 withi

your letter and the
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